
Join Marcos Sanchez, Ginger Nolan, 
and Faiza Moatasim on a walk along 
the US-Mexico border on Friday, 
October 28, 2022. 

Students and faculty interested in the walk 
please contact 
Faiza Moatasim  moatasim@usc.edu 
Marcos Sanchez  marcossa@usc.edu

https://citydesign.uscarch.com/

THE CENTER FOR CITY DESIGN AND THE GLOBAL 
STUDIES LATIN AMERICA PROGRAM INVITE YOU 
TO JOIN BORDER WALK -A TWO-PART EVENT* ON 
THE ARCHITECTURE OF BORDER MAKING.

*The second part of this event will be a 
(virtual) discussion on Friday, November 
18, 2022, from 12:00-1:00pm. Please scan 
the QR code or visit https://usc.zoom.
us/j/97173746008 to join the discussion. 

The Center for City Design @ USC 
Architecture was founded in 2022 to 
advance research and design that address 
spatial precarity in our cities.

Picture Source: John Moore, “This is what the US-Mexico border looks like,” CNN.com


